
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL 
WORKING SESSION 

 

A special working session 
of the City Council of the City 
of Appleton will be held in the 
Council Chambers at the Ap-
pleton Civic Center, 323 West 
Schlieman Avenue, Appleton, 
MN. This working session 
will be held on Wednesday, 
September 11, 2024, follow-
ing the reguarly scheduled 
council meeting. The purpose 
of this working session is to 
continue to discuss the police 
department. 

No voted actions will take 
place during this working ses-
sion.  

Emma Haugen, 
Clerk/Treasurer 

August 21, 2024 
(Published 8/28/24 & 9/4/24 in 

The Appleton Press)


